
View this email in your browser

Welcome To Our Newsletter

The festive season is upon us and our staff and residents are excited to take part in
lots of exciting activities and events. From decorating the Christmas tree to baking
festive treats and carolling, there's something for everyone to enjoy. 

As we round up another year, we can't help but reflect on all the wonderful
memories we've made and the many reasons we have to be grateful. Merry
Christmas and we hope this season brings you all joy and happiness!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

George Joseph
Home Manager

Upcoming Entertainment & Events

Fireworks Night

We recently had a wonderful fireworks night event with our residents and their
families. Despite the weather being unpredictable, we were lucky to have a dry
night. The fireworks were a spectacular display of colours and shapes, thanks to
Whizz Bang Pop the Firework Shop. To keep everyone warm, we served hot dogs
and hot chocolate with cream and marshmallows.
 

Fazeelah Art

Fazeelah, one of our regular art session guests, joined us as we prepared for
Christmas. Together, we created a beautiful Christmas tree from paper plates, which
is now displayed in the lounge of our Poppy Unit.

Recent Highlights

Musical Entertainment

Nick, one of our regular visiting entertainers, played guitar
and sang for our residents. Everyone enjoyed singing along
with him and the lively atmosphere was contagious.
We love an afternoon of live music.

 
Fun Activities

We also had an interactive group talk and quiz, followed by a music for health
workshop with Lynne. We sang our hearts out and the joyful atmosphere filled our
afternoon with happiness.

Sally The Balloon Twister

The magnificent Sally, the balloon twister, came to our home and added magic and
colour to our day. Each resident present during the group activity received their own
personalised balloon art, bringing lots of smiles and pleasure.

Christmas

We have started preparing for Christmas by making our own personalised tree
decorations and colourful paper chains.

Pamper Time

Our activities team organised a pamper afternoon for our residents, which included
a hot chocolate tasting session and a chance to look through their photo albums. It
was a relaxing and enjoyable afternoon and there were many happy smiles all
around.

Staff News & Updates 

'Star of the Month'

This month, we would like to congratulate Baljeet, one of our
hardworking Senior Carers, who has been awarded the 'Star of
the Month' title for her exceptional work.

 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Hazelwood Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Reviews
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